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Ref No- F.TU/CODL/Exam/27/12/923                                                                               Date- 12-10-2018 
 

NOTIFICATION 

Dated- 12/10/2018 

This is for the information of all learners of CODL that it has been observed during Semester End 

Examination 2018, certain learners have used gross unfair means during examination in terms of use 

of electronic devices with internet connection. As such the results of those examinees are being 

withheld and awarded “W” grade for the concerned courses. They shall be required to reappear the 

term end examination afresh for those courses. 

All learners of CODL are hereby informed to abide by all the rules and regulations framed for conduct 

of examination and refrain from any such activities during examination. If any learner is found guilty 

of such activities, he/she shall be liable for strict action as per Tezpur University Examination Rules. 

 

Sd/- 

Director 

Centre For Open and Distance Learning 


